
Week 3 Update 

The Legislature completed the seventh, eighth, and ninth legislative days of the Regular Session this 
week.  

The House passed two RSA-related bills out of committee. The House State Government Committee 
gave a favorable report to HB119, by Rep. Ingram, which would add seats for local units to the ERS 
Board. The House Ways and Means General Fund Committee gave a favorable report to HB264, by Rep. 
Ingram, which would modify ERS Tier II by increasing member contributions, allowing 30-year service 
retirement, allowing sick leave conversion, and providing hazardous duty time to FLC members. 

No new bills impacting RSA were filed this week. 

 


